
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (B4104 Birmingham Road and Showell Lane, 
Meriden) (40 MPH Maximum Speed Limit) (Revocation) Order 2023 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

It is proposed to revoke the existing 40mph speed limit on Birmingham Road, Meriden, which will 
become subject to a 30mph speed limit by virtue of a system of street lighting.  

This amendment is part of planned changes associated with the mandatory cycle lane in place on 
Birmingham Road.  

This change has the aim of achieving safe and appropriate driving speeds, preserving or improving 
the amenities of the area through which the roads run. Avoid the danger to persons or other traffic 
using the roads or any other roads, or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising. 

It is recommended that the 40mph speed limit is revoked as advertised as shown on Plan 9359. 
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Head of Highway Management 
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Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
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